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Your gift supports those who  
give care and those who receive it.

Circle of Care



We enrich the  
lives of seniors, 

their families,  
and the  

community by 
providing  

exceptional  
residential living, 

healthcare,  
wellness, and  

supportive  
resources.

Dear Friends,
McLean’s Circle of Care is constantly evolving while we adhere steadfastly to our 
mission. Strategic growth, historical context, and commitment to providing the 
best care – these guide everything we do for our community.

We care for people in need, engage the community, and provide a healthy,  
vibrant environment for those who choose to make McLean their home. Our 
care team, staff, volunteers, families, and donors foster an atmosphere of  
excellence, skill, kindness, and perseverance. Our commitment to protect the 
wildlife and wildlands of the 4,400-acre McLean Game Refuge is also and 
always important to us.

Each day we embrace achievement, laughter, challenges, progress, loss, and 
hope, and no one is alone. There is someone looking out for the needs of  
everyone at McLean.

For your part in sustaining our mission, we are grateful. With your support we 
are able to enhance our care to keep our standards of service at the highest level. 
Thank you for your unwavering partnership.

Warmly,

Lisa Clark
President, McLean
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Game Refuge
Much like 2023, this year was heavily influenced by unusual weather.  
El Niño rains saturated the spring forests of the Game Refuge. Then a 
weakened La Niña brought warm dry weather through December. Projects 
delayed in the spring were completed in rapid succession in the fall, 
including improvements to the gravel surfaces of Brook Road, Broad Hill 
Road, and Pond Road. We also improved access from the main parking 
areas to trail heads and resurfaced Chestnut Road from Route 10 to Trout 
Pond in our efforts to make the Game Refuge more accessible to visitors 
traveling in strollers and wheelchairs.

Each year we add numerous new species to our comprehensive registry 
of living things at the Game Refuge, what we call our All-Taxa Database. 
A flurry of new flying creatures highlighted the finds of 2024 including 
three state-listed birds – Bobolink, Common Loon, and Red-Headed 
Woodpecker – and four state-listed bats – Hoary Bat, Tri-Colored Bat, 
Silver-Haired Bat, and Eastern Red Bat. These species of special concern 
together with a bevy of insects, plants, fungi, and other critters accounted 
for over 60 new additions to our database.

Game Refuge staff worked closely this year with a wonderful collection of 
researchers, conservation partners, and community members to care for 
our forest, wildlife, and historical heritage. Our seventh season of Forest Crew 
members worked with research partners to treat hemlock trees, monitor 
forest habitat, use acoustic monitors for bats, and excavate Native American 
sites older than the pyramids of Egypt. Our Development and Marketing 
teams met with neighbors to gain perspective and strengthen community 
ties. Most importantly, our Director, President, and Board clarified our 
mission and refined our strategy for the coming years.

A Force for Nature 
Campaign Committee

Deborah Carey	
John Carmon
William & Marilyn Cox
Merlin Ennis
Samantha Lewis
Martha Murray
Michael R. Paine
Victor Rush	
Michael Ryan 
Mark Wetzel
Lisa Clark
Connor Hogan
Alison Monteiro Swain
Jameson Lukasiewicz	

A Force for Nature, the Campaign for 
the Game Refuge, was launched in August 
2024 with a goal of raising $850,000 
to renovate the headquarters on Barn Door 
Hills Road. Like Senator George McLean, 
our neighbors and the surrounding com-
munity have a history of being advocates 
for nature. To preserve the Game Refuge as 
McLean intended, and to meet the challenges 
facing it today, now is the time to invest in the 
future. We need your support to undertake 
much-needed renovations to the Game 
Refuge headquarters, to ensure space for 
collaborative research, artifact preservation, 
expanded educational opportunities, and 
so much more. For more information on 
naming opportunities, please contact the 
Development Office (860) 658-3702.
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this is100
The Senator McLean Legacy Society 
Legacy gifts are made by individuals who put McLean in their will or make McLean a beneficiary of their trust.  
We are grateful to our McLean Legacy Society donors and gratefully acknowledge their generosity and compassionate foresight.    

Remembered
Adrienne Allen
Juliette Anderson
Samuel Atwater
Janet S. Barnes
Marcus Bassevitch
W. Mason Beekley
Howard Berg
Joseph Bidwell
Julia Bonczek
Raymond Bonczek
Eleanor Bradley
Raymond Bradley
Florence Brehahl
Arthur Burkholder
John D. Burkholder
Arthur Carling
Robert Carlisle
Stuart Carlson
Eric Carlson
Thomas Caruso
Elizabeth Cathles
Helen Cichon 
David W. Clark Jr.
Anna F. Clark
Richard H. Cole
Ellen Collins
Faith Collins
Lois Comstock
Burwell Dodd
Elizabeth Y. Downey
Porter Downey
Arline Duley
Grace Ellsworth
Garwood W. Ferguson
Janet Newell Fisk
Mary V. Freeman
Joanne F. Gates
Richard Gates
Patricia B. Gorman
Raymond B. Green
Jewel Gutman
T. Stewart Hamilton, M.D.
John Hartwell
Richard Hines
John Holtz
Wayne D. Hudson
Dorothy Ianzito

Leonard Ianzito
Sheldon J. Kahn
Charles King
Glenn Knierim
Roy F. Lagan
Marion J. Lederman
Lawrence Lederman
Mavis E. Lenentine
Charles and Margaret Lindberg
Leila H. Little
Robert Magowan
Kathleen Magowan
Elizabeth Mazzucchi
Viola D. Mildren
Cecile Mitchell
Nancy Mixter
Worthington Mixter
John J. Moran
Miriam R. Nichols
Edith Ogden
Irma W. Parady
George W. Pardee
Betty Ann Pardee
Arthur Phillips
Shelia Phillips
Frederick V. Powell
June B. Prue
Irving S. Ribicoff
Michael P. Richardson
Marilyn Richardson
Eunice Roy
Rev. Norma Rust
Joseph Sargent
Muriel A. Schuyler
Alfred Schuyler
Katrine F. Siegal
Alice Sorant
Wesley T. Sorenson
Margaret B. Spencer
Marion Strindberg
Isabel H. Stubblebine
David Swicker
Alcide L. Tacy
Elizabeth Tesone
David G. Thornton
Alice Tooker
Dick Wagner
Lina Wagner

Stanley Walczewski
Elizabeth Wardinski
Mary S. Wilson
Richard Wright

Members
Marion S. Atwater
Daniel  P. Brown Jr.
Robert M. Ellis
Lynda Godkin
Barbara Hartwell
Jack Jorgensen
Fred and Mae Kaprove
Louine King
Gloria Knierim
Bernadine Morris-Thielert
David and Beverly Payne
Margaret Preli
Belle K. Ribicoff
Douglas and Heidi Eddy Riggs
Mary T. Sargent
Fay Shea
John and Penelope Wilson
Pamela Gates Wright
Jerome and Kathy Yocius



this is happy

Richard P. Garmany Fund at the Hartford 
Foundation for Public Giving
With generous, continuing support from the Richard P. Garmany Fund, we are able to 
provide two important programs for the benefit of our community.

The “McLean Presents” performance series, offered free of charge thanks to the Richard 
P. Garmany Fund, is very well-known in our community. We have presented 19 perfor-
mances, with attendance of over 2,700 people. Guests at each performance are divided 
equally between the public and residents of McLean, including those from our Skilled 
Nursing, Assisted Living, and Independent Living neighborhoods. Featured performers 
include local talents, non-profit arts groups, and artists from beyond Connecticut.

The Forest Ranger program is a paid professional training internship designed for col-
lege undergraduates to develop conservation and land management skills while working 
for a summer at the McLean Game Refuge. This program is a wonderful success that 
has supported the Game Refuge tremendously through the hard work, bright ideas, and 
enthusiasm of college students. It has increased the capacity of the Game Refuge to engage 
in habitat management, trail maintenance, and connection with the community. Forest 
Ranger alumni have taken their skills acquired at the Game Refuge to dozens of organiza-
tions locally, regionally, and nationally.

Community members enjoy a performance.

Director Connor Hogan and the Forest 
Rangers lead a hike for McLean residents.



Endowed Funds & Trusts 

Transformational endowment gifts and trusts from  
generous donors enable McLean to provide care for  
future generations. 

Jean Berg Fund for Reminiscing
Raymond & Eleanor Bradley Fund 
Thomas Caruso Endowment 
Helen Cichon Trust
Faith Collins Trust 
Maureen M. Ellis Fund for Nursing Education
Ostrom and Alice T. Enders Home Care Fund
Patricia B. Gorman Memorial Fund
Charles R. & Margaret H. Lindberg Fund
Sorenson Media Center Fund
David Thornton Fund for Home Care
 

Scholarship Funds

Staff benefit from scholarships that further their health care 
education. Our thanks to the following donors for their 
advocacy and support.

The Maureen M. Ellis Scholarship Fund for 
	 Nursing Education
The John C. Heminway Fund for Education 
The McLean Auxiliary Scholarship
The Roy Family Fund for Education

SPECIAL
FUNDS Major 

Brightstar 
Great American Donut, Inc.
Nexdine Hospitality
OneDigital Health and Benefits
Sodexo
Windover Construction

Platinum 
Ares Management
Carmon Community Funeral 		
	 Homes
CompassMSP
Gammie Air Monitoring, LLC
GOSS Construction
One Point Partners
SmithBrothers 
SpaceFitters

Gold 
Connecticut Wealth Management
DiMella Shaffer
Robert Hensley & Associates
Hop Meadow Country Club
Killian & Donohue, LLC
Mitchell Auto Group
Nelson Construction

Phil & Mary Schulz
Shiman Partners
Ziegler

Silver 
Day Pitney
Geriatric Medical
Marcum LLP
Murtha Cullina
Procare LTC
Rinaldi Linen Service
Winterberry Gardens

Evening Reception 
Vincent Funeral Homes

Lunch Sponsor 
Illumia

Hospitality Cart 
Paines, Inc.

Hole Sponsor 
SLR Consulting 
Tee/Green Sponsor 
Katie French, Realtor
Holloways
Maher’s Simsbury Paint

150 Yard Sponsor 
Amerigas Enterprises II, LLC
ACI Flooring (2)

Golf Committee
Mark Murnane, Chair
David Bordonaro
John Carmon
Peggy Coburn
Luke Donohue
T. J. Donohue
Ken Doyle
Katie French
Leigh Gammie
Megan Gill
Bill Gombert
Bob Hensley
Denis Horrigan
Bob Maxon
Joe Shiman
Alison Swain, Staff Liaison

34th McLean Golf Tournament 
Our 34th Annual Golf Tournament to benefit Hospice and Home Care raised almost $62,000, 
thanks to the generosity of our sponsors, donors, and golfers.

Our very devoted Golf Committee members.
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McLean Circle of Visionaries 

$10,000.00 + 

Peter and Pamela Albertsen	  
Deborah Carey	  
William and Marilyn Cox	  
Estate of Patricia B. Gorman	  
Hartford Foundation for Public  
	 Giving	  
John and Mary Langenbach	  
McLean Auxiliary	  
Martha Murray	  
Michael Paine	  
Sorenson Pearson Family Foundation, 	
	 Inc.
Mark and Barbara Wetzel
	  

The Senator’s Circle

$5,000.00 + 

Brightstar Care of Hartford	  
John and Linda Carmon	 
Lisa Clark	  
Farmington River Watershed Association	
Stanley Fullwood	  
Great American Donut, Inc.	  
Barbara K. Hartwell	  
Thirza Hyatt	  
Jack Jorgensen	  
Lynn Lochhead 
NexDine	  
OneDigital	  
Sodexo	  
Frank and Betty Stanley 
Town of Simsbury 
Windover Construction 	 

The President’s Circle

$2,500.00 + 

Anonymous	  
Ares Management	  
Marion Atwater	 
William Bitterli and Karen 		
	 Lubin	 
Carmon Community Funeral 		
	 Homes	
Helen Cichon Trust 
Gammie Air Monitoring, LLC 
Albert Glazier and Dorrie Arnold	 
GOSS Construction, Inc.	  
OnePoint Partners	  
Richard Pfeifer and Lisa Corbett	 
Mary Sargent	  
Smith Brothers Insurance LLC	  
Spacefitters	  
Vincent Funeral Homes, Inc.	  

Continuum Benefactors  
Society Members
$1,500.00 + 

Kathleen Alsgaard	  
Richard Chamberlain	  
Fred Feibel and Hannah Rubentein 
Judith Fitzgerald	
Edmund and Dorothy Olson	
Giles and Joan Packer	  
James and Nan Peckham	 
James and Pauline Salter	
Gregory and Kay Werk

The Director’s Society

$1,000.00 + 

Anonymous	  
Avon Chapter of UNICO National, 	
		 Inc.	  
Douglas and Sally Barrett	  
Connecticut Wealth Management, 	
	 LLC 
Faith Collins Trust Fund	 
Fanelli Family Charitable Fund	  
James Flynn	  
Janice Gyngell	  
Neale and Carol Hauss	  
Illumia	  
Killian and Donohue	
Michael Long
Jameson Lukasiewicz	  
Leslie D. and Carol E.McCallum	 
Mitchell of Simsbury	  
Nelson Construction	  
Northwest Community Bank	  
Raymond and Eleanor Bradley  
	 Endowment	  
Belle K. and Irving S. Ribicoff Fund  
	 at Hartford Foundation for Public  
	 Giving	  
Robert Hensley & Associates, LLC	 
Nancy Ryan 
Maureen Sanderson	  
DiMella Schaffer
Philip and Mary Schulz	
Shiman Partners	  
John Sloan and Beverley Earle	
Jane E. Stevenson	  
Ms. Beth L. Webster	  
Ziegler Investment Banking	  

McLean Partners

$500.00 + 

Ray and Barbara Andrews	  
Anonymous	  
David and Donna Bordonaro	  

 
Alicia Cahill	  
Joseph and Karen Cleary 
CT Master Gardener Association	 
Day Pitney LLP	  
Anne delCampo	 
Kris Fallon	  
Debbie Franco	  
Geriatric Medical	  
Marion T. Gilmore	  
William and Ann Hamilton	  
The Family of Donald and Beatrice  
	 Heywood	  
Elinor Hoffman	 
Dick and Beverly Hughes	
James Meehan and Patricia 		
	 White	
Gloria Knierim	 
Michael Lane	
Charles and Brenda Larsen	  
Marcum LLP	  
Murtha Cullina LLP	
The Nixon Family Foundation	  
Paine’s, Inc.
Joe and Ann Pavano	
Procare LTC of CT LLC	
Carlene Rhea	  
Rinaldi Linen Service  
	 (New Milford Laundry)	  
Keith Robertson	  
Family of Wayne and JoAnn Walker	
James and Jane Rowan	  
Mark Deming and Linda Schofield	 
Andrea Silverman	  
SLR International Corporation	
Carolyn Suffern	 
Alison and Wiley Swain	  
The Winterberry Group	 
John Weeks and Chris Chinni	
Valerie Wuchert	 

Friends of McLean

$250.00 + 

ACI Flooring, LLC	  
Avon Lions Charities, Inc.	  
James and Rita Bagnall	  
Chris and Mary Baier	  
Janet Bailiff	  
Robert and Lisa Bannon	 
Lisa Belinsky	  
John and Lisa Bermel	  
Tracey Bey	  
William and Peggy Borchert 
Daniel and Nannie W.T. Brown	  
Eric and Kathleen Brown	  
Michael Callahan	  
Beverly Carolan	 
The Chlebowski Family 

this is

 service
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Mark and Lucy Clark	
Bruce Donahue	  
John and Carol Drake 
David Ellis	  
Timothy and Janet Ellsworth	  
Camille Festa 
Quentin M. Finn	  
Katie French 
Sandra Gollenberg 
Willard and Vivian Gombert	  
Joyce T. Gwadz	  
Steven Hahn	  
Kristin and Sean Halligan	  
Elizabeth H. Hart 
Nick Hartman and Susan Tassinari
Rick Herbek	  
Holloway’s Appliances, LLC	
Edward Kloehn 
Michael and Lisa Larsen
Tim and Deb 
Robert and Carol Lindberg 
Thomas and Jill Lozser 
Gary and Babette Lubben
Maher’s Paint & Wallpaper, L.L.C.
Ken and Sandy Mason
Paul and Kathleen McDonnell	  
Craig Meier	  
Harry Meyer	  
Robert Nelson	  
Catherine Oken 
James M. Peters Jr.	  
Linda Prell	  
Elizabeth Randall	  
David and Louise Reilly	  
John and Ann Ritson	  
Joseph and Alicia Schmitt 
Duncan Somerville Jr.	  
Paul Sullivan 
The Syndicate	  
Jeffrey Tindall	  
Carol A. Trouern‑Trend	 
Karl Van Valkenburgh 
Anthony and Cathy Vintzileos 
Robert and Audrey Volpe	  
Jeff Walker	  
West Hartford Police Emergency  
	 Services Unit	  
Joan and Chris Whittaker	  
Helen Winsor	  
Robert Wojciak and Jacqueline 		
	 Duncan 

Pacesetters

$100.00 + 

Roger and Nancy Adams	 
Barbara Allen 
Amerigas Enterprises II, LLC	  
David Amidon	  
Maite Barainca	  

Peter and Morven Barwick	  
Douglas and Shirley Beach	  
Michael Benson	
Deborah Bishop	 
Barbara Borden	 
Kathleen Brandeisky	  
Nancy Bunnell	  
Ms. Burch	  
Wayne and Kim Cahoon	 
Maro Chapman	 
R. Kinsgbury and Barbara Chase	 
Noris and Claire Christensen	  
Shirley Clarke	  
Thomas Cleary 
Seth Crandall	  
Audrey Cushing	 
Ron and Lorraine Daigle	  
Jay and Elise and Elise DeFrank	  
Gary and Lori Dix	  
Helen Newell Douglas	  
David Drumm	  
Deanne Duclos	  
Bobby and Sandra Duffey 
Vera Ehnen 
David and Karen Emott	  
Kathleen Esposito	
Faye Ewen
Elizabeth Faber	  
Paul E. Farrell	  
Stephen Fields	  
Walter and Jill Ford	  
Timothy Foster	  
Michael and Barbara Funk 
Loreto Galbo	  
Virginia Giddens	  
James Gleason	  
Beth Goldberg	  
Brent Goldman	 
Elaine Goucher	 
Thomas and Margaret Goz	  
Paul and Terry Henault 
Henry James Memorial School 8th 	
	 Grade Latin Class	  
Edward and Kathleen Hodgson	  
Todd and Valorie Hollister	  
Linda and Putney Jones	  
Lowell and Pauline Johnson
Mark Kavitsky	  
Maryanne Krajcik	  
Albert and Sharon Kumnick 
William and Susan Lanigan	  
Jack and Peggy Lareau	  
Nancy LaRussa	  
Mark and Ellen Lescher	  
Jannine M. Leshem 
Patricia Liberty	  
Susan Llodra 
Dennis Lobo	  
Eric Lukingbeal and Sally King	  
Henry and Heidi Maresh	  
Alice Marsan	  
Dorothy and Andrew Mason	  

Paul and Karen McKenna	  
Mary McQuarrie	  
Mr. and Mrs.John H. Meiklejohn	 
Gary Miller and Linda Daniels‑Miller	
Walter and Erin Moody 
Garry Morton	  
Dianne Muessig	 
Don and Diane Mylchreest
Patrice Nelson
Stephen and Marilyn Noble	  
James and Patricia Okrongly	  
Bim Oliver	  
Jim, Debbie, Terry, Kerry and Allie 	
	 O’Mara & Craig Pantano 
Dorothy Paleologos	  
Paul Paquette	  
Stanley and Ellen Pasieka	  
Kathy and Sheldon Paul	 
Jerrilyn Pease	  
Scott and Joyce Persing	  
Joan Piercey	  
Patricia Pisciotto	  
Barbara Porter	  
Julia Parker Post
Philip Prespare	  
Ruth Ann Preston	  
Rebecca Rafferty	
Neal and Monique Rounseville 
Peter and Rita Rozantes	  
Hank and Joan Schmidt	  
Jeffrey Schneider	  
Borden and Robin Schofield 
Evelyn Sealand	
Allyn Seymour	  
John and Janet Spatcher	 
Martha Stout	  
Chris Strapp	  
Bruce Strindberg	  
Walter and Carole Swanson	  
James and Dianne Szipszky	  
Gordon Todd	  
Sam and Heather Tomasetti	  
Steve Trinkaus	  
Donald and Patricia Uhl	 
John and Margery Vanderbilt	  
Vee Healthtek / Audrey Cushing	  
Barbara and George Vischak	  
Richard Volpe	  
Barbara Walker	  
Kenneth Way and Barbara Link	  
Jon and Marilyn Webber	 
Linda Weintraub	  
Michael and Lea Welsh	  
West Hartford FOP Lodge #27	  
Roger Whiddon	 
Lauren Yarger	  
Chester Yu	  
Zaldonis Giving Fund
Peter and Peggy Zikowitch	  

Advocates 

Gifts up to $49

J. Brooke and Nancy Aker	  
Edward and Susan Alamed	  
Roy and Sue Alexander	  
Robert and Jane Allen	  
Anonymous	  
Ralph and Ann Arcari	  
Johanna Audolensky 
Jonathan and Rosemary Avery	  
Arthur Bailey 
Michael H. Baldwin	  
Adele Banas	  
Barnabas Foundation	  
Carol M. Barnes	  
David S. Barnes	 
Deb Barry	  
Richard and Lori Bartoes	  
Janice Belfiore	  
Michael Berlinsky	  
Bob Bishop 
Charles Black	  
Lee Boghosian	  
Daniel Bownoth	 
Steven and Karen Bristol	  
Bruce and Barbara Brumberger	  
Kristin Camping 
Steve Caranchini 
Mary Beth Carey	  
John and Tina Cheffer	  
Susan and Martin Christian	  
Angela Cleveland	  
Mary Lou Cobb	 
Peggy Coburn	  
Justine Coleman	  
Caroline Collins	  
David Cormier 
Leah Cormier 
Judith Cosgrove	 
Kent and Jill Cromwell	  
Susan Culshaw	  
Peter and Beth DalNegro	  
Frank and Suzanne D’Annolfo	  
Karen Denowitz 
Donna Dillingham	  
Ray Dionne	  
August Dobler	  
Richard and Nancy Dudenhofer	  
Andrew Dunn	  
Pete and Anne Dunn	  
Ronald Durej 
Steven J. Emmons	  
Laura Fetridge	  
James and Lauren Foote	  
Mrs. Mary Lou Gallagher	  
Mark and Carol Gantner	  
Frances Gauthier	  
Michael and Sue Glucksman	  
Richard Gotta 

Kyle Habermhel 
Rosemarie Hargrave	  
Carol Hauss	  
Carol Hayes	  
Louise and James Hoar 
Robert and Elsie Holloway	  
William and Mary Hudnall	  
Ralph Jacob	  
Donna Johnston	 
Michael and Patti Juda 
Joyce Kalika	  
Michael and Brenda Kaputa	
Donna Kottas	  
Stephen Kowalski	  
Clifford Lane	  
Diane Lapent	  
Marvin and Sara Lapuk
Ron and Gracie LeFevre	 
Thomas and Martha Leonard 
Paul and Kathy Lettieri	  
Ann Levesque 
Eric and Eileen Lohse	  
Fred and Patti Lorenzen	 
David and Deeg Mackay	  
Kevin Mackstutis 
Richard and Janice Madrak 
The Marco Family	  
Cliff and Jan Martin	  
Douglas and Betty Maus	  
Bill and Esther McKone	 
Charlotte Morgan	  
Mark and Jennifer Murnane	  
Irene Murray	  
Sally Ann Noonan	  
Kevin and Valerie North	 
Timothy O’Reilly 
Sandra Freeman Orluk	  
Nestor Palacio	  
Arlene Parmalee	 

David B. and Donna J. Paye	  
John and Roselie Polo	  
Rosalie Puskar 
James Reiner	  
Allan Reiskin 
Diane Ritucci	  
Barbara Robson
Craig and Shannon Rodner	  
Kenneth Rohde	
Doris Rothe	
Leo and Jennifer Sagan	  
Susan Salvaggio	  
Jennifer Sanborn	  
Chris and Victoria Saunders	  
Donald Scott	  
Jeffrey and Lori Scudder	 
Donald and Margaret Shaw	
Danny D. Shewchuk	  
Jonathan Simmons and Lisa 		
	 Squires	  
Nancy Stankiewicz	  
Richard & Joanne Stevens	
Maryjane Stevenson	  
Brenda Sullivan	
Thames Ski Club	  
Dianne Thurston	  
Russell and Lynda Tuller	 
Susan Van Kleef	
Patricia VanInwagen	  
John and Lynn Wadhams	  
John West 
Donald and Karin Whitley	  
Rob Woodman	  
Cheryl Wrenn	  
Jim and Mary Yanosy	  
Fred Yost	  
Roger Young	  
John and Joan Zenisky
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Fiona
  	 James Reiner
Heidi Robinson (Eldred) Fitzgerald
  	 Deanne Duclos
Marianne S. Flynn
  	 James Flynn
Barbara “Ditto” Freeman
  	 Sandra Freeman Orluk
Richard Gallagher
  	 Mrs. Mary Lou Gallagher
Robert C. Gilmore
  	 Marion T. Gilmore
Bernadette Girard
  	 Kevin and Valerie North
Marcia Goldberg
	 Beth Goldberg
Barbara Griffin
  	 James Gleason
	 Willard and Vivian Gombert
Rita Goz
  	 Thomas and Margaret Goz
Virginia T. Grant
  	 Virginia Giddens
Gordon Gyngell
	 Janice Gyngell 
Dale Hall
	 Michael H. Baldwin
Dorothy Hayes
  	 Carol Hayes
Richard E. Hefler
  	 Thirza Hyatt
Douglas Hertz
  	 Anne delCampo
  	 Kathleen Esposito
  	 Todd and Valorie Hollister
	 Chris and Victoria Saunders
  	 Donald and Margaret Shaw
Donald T. and Beatrice Heywood
  	 The Family of Donald and  
	 Beatrice Heywood
Richard Hopkins
  	 Sally Ann Noonan
Dorothy M. Horton
  	 Barbara Walker
Alice Johnson
 	 Donna Johnston
Peter W. Kalika
  	 Joyce Kalika
Ronald Kampfmann
  	 Lisa Belinsky
  	 Audrey Cushing
  	 Louise and James Hoar
	 Craig Meier
	 Susan Salvaggio
  	 Jeffrey Schneider
  	 Andrea Silverman
	 The Syndicate
  	 Jeff Walker
  	 Chester Yu
Marie Lucille Kean
  	 Robert and Lisa Bannon

Claire F. Kehn
  	 Charles Black
	 Barbara Keily
  	 Barbara Robson
Glenn E. Knierim
  	 Gloria Knierim
Joseph and Helen Kumnick
  	 Albert and Sharon Kumnick
Sharon D. Kurwelnz
  	 Bruce Donahue
Mary E. Lane
	 Michael Lane
Charles R. and Margaret Lindberg
  	 Robert and Carol Lindberg
Patrick Marsan
  	 Alice Marsan
Taylor Maus
  	 Douglas and Betty Maus
Whitney D. Maus
  	 Douglas and Betty Maus
Leona McMahon
  	 The Chlebowski Family
Miriam McWilliams
  	 David S. Barnes
  	 Gloria Knierim
  	 McLean Auxiliary
  	 Doris Rothe
  	 Jane E. Stevenson
  	 Maryjane Stevenson
  	 Dianne Thurston
Elizabeth M. James MD
  	 Elizabeth Faber
Leona Miner
  	 Roy and Sue Alexander
Mary B. Morton
  	 Garry Morton
Betty Nelson
  	 Bob Bishop
Mabel E. Nelson
  	 Robert Nelson
Robert L. Newell
  	 Helen Newell Douglas
Clara Palacio
  	 Nestor Palacio
Donald Paul
  	 Kathy and Sheldon Paul
Chucky Perry
  	 McLean Auxiliary
William D. Pike
  	 Anthony and Cathy Vintzileos
Gilda Pisciotto
  	 Patricia Pisciotto
Roger A. Preston
  	 Ruth Ann Preston
	 E. Miriam Passalacqua 
  	 Ms. Burch
John Rafferty
  	 Rebecca Rafferty
Henry Randall
  	 Elizabeth Randall

Paula Reutenauer
  	 Steven and Karen Bristol
Stoddard Reynolds
  	 Bim Oliver
Gloria F. Rose
  	 Mary Lou Cobb
Judy Schaefer
  	 Robert and Jane Allen
  	 Adele Banas
  	 R. Kinsgbury and Barbara Chase
  	 Rosemarie Hargrave
  	 Linda and Putney Jones
  	 David and Deeg Mackay
  	 Stanley and Ellen Pasieka
Robert Schomburg
  	 Thames Ski Club
Wendy Schulman
  	 Bruce and Barbara Brumberger
Johathan C. Scudder
  	 Jeffrey and Lori Scudder
Martha Simmons
  	 Jonathan Simmons and Lisa 		
		  Squires
Lou St. Amant
  	 Stephen Kowalski
  	 Marvin and Sara Lapuk
Cecelia Stanski
	 Dianne Muessig
Lucy Strindberg
  	 David Cormier
  	 Donna Kottas
  	 John and Roselie Polo
	 Bruce Strindberg
Nancy Sullivan
  	 Michael and Patti Juda
Helene Sweeney
  	 Paul E. Farrell
Wilbur (Bill) D. Thomas
  	 Charlotte Morgan
Miriam Trimble
  	 Joyce T. Gwadz
Johanna N. Van Valkenburgh
  	 Karl Van Valkenburgh
Wayne and Marion Walker
  	 Family of Wayne and JoAnn Walker
Fred Webster
  	 Ms. Beth L. Webster
Elizabeth White
  	 Janet Bailiff
Sonja (Rose) White
	 Gary and Lori Dix
  	 Thomas and Jill Lozser
  	 Dorothy Paleologos
Richard Wright
  	 Deborah Carey
William Young
  	 Patricia VanInwagen
Jane Zajac
  	 Mary McQuarrie
David T. Zaylor
  	 Sandra Freeman Orluk

Memorial List

Nathaniel J. and Sara Elizabeth Aker
 	 J. Brooke and Nancy Aker
Jeffrey Ashmore
 	 Edward and Susan Alamed
Samuel Atwater
 	 Marion Atwater
Margaret Barnes
  	 Carol M. Barnes
Frank Basil
  	 Pete and Anne Dunn
  	 Paul Paquette
  	 Richard Volpe
  	 Cheryl Wrenn
Wilmot & Helen Benn
	 Janice Gyngell
John M. and Yolanda M. Benson
  	 Michael Benson
William W. Bitterli
  	 William Bitterli and Karen Lubin
	 Herbert G. Bossardt
  	 David Drumm
Michael Burley
  	 Judith Fitzgerald
Susan Caldwell
  	 Willard and Vivian Gombert

Evie Caranchini
  	 Steve Caranchini
	 Robert Carey
  	 Deborah Carey
Timothy and Susan Casey
  	 Thomas and Margaret Goz
Alice Cerone
  	 Debbie Franco
Pauline Coates
  	 McLean Auxiliary
Edwin and Adeline Conroy
  	 James and Patricia Okrongly
Harry A. Cooke
  	 Nancy Bunnell
John C. Cosgrove
  	 Judith Cosgrove
Margaret O. Crombie
  Maureen Sanderson
Walter Data
	 Judith Fitzgerald
Josephine Downs
  	 Diane Ritucci
Sylvia Dunn
  	 Andrew Dunn
James Ferreira
  	 Deb Barry
  	 Richard and Lori Bartoes

  	 Tracey Bey
  	 Daniel Bownoth
  	 Kathleen Brandeisky
  	 Alicia Cahill
  	 Leah Cormier
  	 Seth Crandall
	 Karen Denowitz
  	 Ray Dionne
	 Laura Fetridge
  	 Loreto Galbo
  	 Brent Goldman
  	 Sandra Gollenberg
  	 Richard Gotta
  	 Nancy LaRussa
  	 Tim and Deb
  	 Ann Levesque
  	 Patricia Liberty
  	 Susan Llodra
  	 Kevin Mackstutis
  	 Cliff and Jan Martin
  	 Irene Murray
  	 Jennifer Sanborn
  	 Michael and Lea Welsh
  	 West Hartford FOP Lodge #27
  	 West Hartford Police Emergency  
		  Services Unit

Hospice Care
This program has a long history of serving the 
Farmington Valley with clinical excellence and 
compassion for patients as well as their loved 
ones. One client had been an avid life-long 
swimmer, who, due to their illness, could no 
longer swim. Our home health aides and nurs-
es worked together to develop a plan and safely 
enabled the client to swim at their independent 
living facility, making it a weekly tradition that 
brought joy to both the client and their family.

We are most proud of our truly extraordinary 
volunteer program.  Over the past year, our vol-
unteers provided 600 hours of their time that 
included pet therapy, music therapy, reiki, and 
life review. We are fortunate to have commit-
ted staff and volunteers who bring “life to the 
days” of our clients.  In the past year, hospice 
has served 427 patients within our community 
and on the McLean campus. We also welcomed a 
new hospice director to guide the team.



Gifts in Kind

Kat Anderson	
Anonymous	
Arbor Communications	
Adam Axelrad	
John Ayers	
Cody Barba	
Andrew Bell	
Bill Selig Jewelers
Eileen Bland	  
Richard Butch	
Cape Cod Fence Company	
John and Linda Carmon	
Kevin and Barbara Jean Coombes	
Kenneth Doyle	
Sharon Doyle		
Farley Mac’s	
Farmington Valley YMCA	
Bill and Gloria Farrell	
Flagman of America	
Flamig Farm, Inc.	
Nancy Forsberg	
Mrs. Mary Lou Gallagher	
Emily Gillman	
Golf Lounge 18	
Willard and Vivian Gombert	
Granby Auto Wash	
Lisa Grant	
Great American Donut, Inc.	
Hill Stead Museum	
Janice M. Johnston	
Michael and Ruth Kahn			 
Madison Country Club	
Maher’s Paint & Wallpaper, L.L.C.	

Market Hospitality Group
Ken Mason	
Matterhorn Mini Golf	
Siobhan Meyer	
Mizu21	
Mark and Jennifer Murnane	
Necker’s Toyland	
Pine Orchard Yacht & Country Club	
Seth Pollock	
Maggie Shapiro	
Simsbury Free Library	
Simsbury High School NHAS Students	
Simsbury Yarns	
Ski Sundown	
Julia Smith	
Stop & Shop	
Alison and Wiley Swain	
The Master’s School	
Cynthia Thomas	
Lynda Thornton	
Tractor Supply Co.	
Tumblebrook Country Club  - 
 Troon Prive	
Abigail Vacca	
Valley Home and Garden Centre	
Wadsworth Atheneum	
Warner Nursery & Garden Center	
West Street Wines and Spirits	
Wethersfield Country Club	
White Flower Farm	
Wiley Swain General Carpentry LLC	
Wyantenuck Country Club

McLean Auxiliary
This dedicated group of talented volunteers contributed $13,215 in grants and 
scholarships last year from funds raised through the Gift Shops, membership 
dues, donations, and events. The Auxiliary enhances the lives of our residents 
with engaging, entertaining programs, and we are incredibly grateful for their 
enduring generosity.

	 · Annual Membership Meeting

	 · Wreath and Gift Auction

	 · Veteran’s Day flowers delivered to McLean residents

	 · Casino Afternoon in the Health Center Living Room

	 · Art Lounge Receptions

	 · Bake Sale and Craft Show

	 · Holiday Cards and Gift Certificates for Health Center residents

	 · Angel Hearts for residents for Valentine’s Day

	 · Strawberry Festival for members, celebrating grant and scholarship awards

Auxiliary Board 
Ann O’Donnell
President
Ruth Senger
Vice President
Doris Rothe
Treasurer
Sandi Cady
Recording Secretary
Judy Fitzgerald
Corresponding Secretary

Colleen Casavant 
Angela Cleveland 
Nora Hillman 
Louise Polistena-D’Agosto
Sandy Perry
Jane Stevenson 
Carlene Rhea
Staff Liaison

Gifts In Honor of
	

Auxiliary members host Casino Afternoon for residents.

Gifts In Honor of
	
Sally Albrecht
	 David Drumm
Daniel P. and Nannie W.T.  Brown
  	 Charles and Brenda Larsen
Miriam Glinn
  	 Ralph Jacob
Ken Lapent
  	 Kyle Habermhel
  	 Diane Lapent
Cassandra Lokke‑Seemann
  	 Frank and Suzanne D’Annolfo

McLean Independent Living Staff
  	 Camille Festa
  	 Joseph and Alicia Schmitt
McLean Pines Dining Staff
  	 Ralph and Ann Arcari
My Dad and Pookie
  Lisa Clark
Thomas Roy
  	 Jim, Debbie, Terry, Kerry and Allie 		
	 O’Mara & Craig Pantano	



 

Grateful Gifts
This fund provides a meaningful way for individuals and families to make a donation in 
honor of a specific caregiver, team, or staff member, or as a way to show gratitude for the 
many ways McLean cares for someone close to them.  

Meals on Wheels
Sixty-four volunteers delivered 9,658 meals to 89 clients in Avon, Canton, East Granby, 
Granby, and Simsbury in 2024. In addition to a nutritious meal, MOW provides a friendly 
visitor for our clients. This special relationship is a meaningful connection for those who 
live alone. The Meals on Wheels program, established at McLean in 1978, is able to deliver 
this service thanks to charitable support from town grants, businesses, and individuals. 

Community Impact     
• $3,040,053 in subsidized skilled nursing care

• Patient personal needs supported by McLean

• $20,440 for cottage rental subsidies

• Meals on Wheels subsidized by McLean

• Tesone Cottage available free of charge for families of hospice patients

• McLean Presents, free performance series open to the public, made possible by the Richard 		
	 P. Garmany Fund at the Hartford Foundation for Public Giving and hosted by McLean

• Partnerships with University of Hartford, Sacred Heart University, Avon High School, 		
	 Bloomfield High School, and UConn School of Medicine for student experiential 		
	 learning

• 280 community volunteers, including students from Simsbury High School and  
	 Westminster School, support our residents.

Flagpole Donation
Through the generosity of Barbara Hartwell, McLean 
resident, we now have a beautiful new flagpole in the 
center of the courtyard for all to enjoy. Barbara’s dona-
tion honors her late husband John Hartwell, a former 
resident and long-time friend and supporter of McLean.

Mary C. Donahue
The family of Mary C. Donahue, at the dedication 
of the entrance to the Carling Chapel, renamed 
in recognition of their gifts in memory of their 
mother. This contribution enabled McLean to 
create a beautiful new outdoor chapel entrance, 
honoring Mary’s life and service to others as a 
nurse, as well as recognizing the compassionate 
care given to their mother.

Sorenson Media Center
Established by Wesley T. Sorenson in 1986, with a generous endow-
ment gift and supported annually by the Sorenson family, the Media 
Center provides technology access and connections for our residents 
across the McLean continuum of care.

A few highlights from this year include:

• Two new electrically adjustable computer desks were added to 		
	 increase accessibility.

• Weekly tech support hours available to entire campus and drop-in 		
	 hours in the Goodrich.

• New Sorensen Media Center Satellite Tech Center in the  
	 Burkholder. 

• Friday Movie Club at the Health Center.

• End-of-Summer Movies on the big screen in the Courtyard.

• Internet and Social Media Safety presentations provided by high 		
	 school volunteer.

• Presentation on Using Technology for Safety at Home.

• Two phase reorganization of Watson Library by volunteers.

• Weekly Wii bowling group in the Koopman Room.



Dear Friends,
Each of us has the ability to make a positive, lasting impact for the 
benefit of others. This report celebrates those who chose to be cham-
pions of the care and protection for others provided by McLean. 

We count on our community to help us sustain the non-profit  
mission of the Health Center, Meals on Wheels program, Hospice, 
Home Care, Memory Care, Rehabilitation, and Game Refuge.  

All gifts matter, and for those who would like to establish a legacy gift, 
there are many options: monthly giving, DAF giving, IRA distributions, 
bequests in your will, and commitments from family foundations. 
McLean exists thanks to the foresight of Senator George  
McLean and others who made provisions for future generations.  

For all that you have given to McLean, we are grateful.

Michael R. Paine
Chair, Board of Trustees

Trustees
Trustees of the McLean Fund  
and Directors of McLean Affiliates, Inc. 
and the McLean Game Refuge, Inc.

Michael R. Paine
Chair 
Kathleen Alsgaard, R.N.
James W. Cox-Chapman, M.D.
Jared Grisé
Denis Horrigan
Linda Schofield
Philip Schulz
Mark Wetzel

Development Committee
Jameson Lukasiewicz
Chair 
Lisa Clark
President, McLean
Deborah Carey 
Judith A. Fitzgerald
Carol J. Hauss
Peter May
Mark Murnane
Ann O’Donnell
Brewster Perkins
Victor Rush 
Alison Monteiro Swain
Staff Liaison  

Staff Leadership Team
Lisa Clark
President
Anne Rolfe,  
Administrator Health Center
Karyn Lushinks
Vice President, Human Resources
Carol Barno
Vice President, Finance
Jameson Lukasiewicz
Vice President, Marketing and Sales
Carlene Rhea
Vice President, Community Life

If we inadvertently omitted your generosity, please contact the Development office 860.658.3702

this is friendship



75 Great Pond Road
Simsbury, CT 06070

Services at McLean
• Independent Living  
• Assisted Living  
• Memory Care Assisted Living  
• Outpatient Physical Therapy 	
• Boundless Wellness Programs 
• Short-Term Rehabilitation  
• Long-Term Care  
• Home Care & Hospice  
• Meals-on-Wheels 
• Adult Day Program

McLean is a not-for-profit 501(c)3           860.658.3700        McLeanCare.org
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